
  

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Pacific Smiles Group Limited (ASX: PSQ) 

19 February 2021 

 

Dividend Reinvestment Plan and FY21 Interim Dividend 

 

Pacific Smiles Group Limited (ASX:PSQ) (“Pacific Smiles” or “the Company’) advises that 
that the Company’s Dividend Reinvestment Plan will not apply to the FY21 Interim Dividend 
announced on 16th February 2021.  This will be recorded on an updated Appendix 3A.1 
lodged with the ASX. 

 

 

Authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 
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Investor Relations 
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